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RECOMMENDATION 

Trauma-Informed Care Pilot Program 

The Joint Legislative Council Study Committee on Reducing Recidivism and Removing 
Impediments to Ex-Offender Employment recommends that letters be sent by Chair Darling and 
Vice-Chair Hutton to the Department of Corrections (DOC), the Department of Health Services 
(DHS), and the Department of Children and Families (DCF), which recommend that DOC, DHS, 
and DCF work with each other and the Alma Center to develop a pilot program, implemented by 
DOC, that will provide trauma-informed services to offenders incarcerated in correctional 
institutions. 
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